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          17.3.23 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Happy St Patrick’s Day! Thank you all for your generous donations for our non uniform day today. We 
collected a fantastic £241.18 for CAFOD’s Turkey / Syria Earthquake Appeal.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phonics  Meetings for the Parents / Carers of the Children in Ladybirds 
There will a meetings on Phonics for the parents / cafers of the childre in Ladybirds on Tuesday 21st  March at 
2:30pm. The meeting will offer an opportunity for parents / carers to find out the sort of activities that the children 
are doing in school and give you ideas about how you can support your children at home 

 
 

Thank you to the parents who were able to make it to the F2 maths workshop last week. A copy of the PowerPoint 
presented is on the Ladybird’s class page on the school website. Maths activity bags will be sent home weekly after 
the Spring break. 

First Forgiveness – Thursday 23rd March 

 
 
The children in Year 3 will be making their First Forgiveness on Thursday 23rd March at 6:00pm in Holy Family, 
Pensby. Children should arrive 5:45pm and 5:55pm. There will not be any reserved seating, please fill in from the 
front. Children should come in their own clothes and if they wish to wear their medal to the service they can do. 
Children do not need to bring anything with them to the service. The service will last no longer than an hour. 
 

Easter Egg Raffle 
We will be having our traditional Easter Egg raffle to raise money for The Good Shepherd Appeal (Caritas 
Shrewsbury) and CAFOD. Donations of Easter eggs should be sent in from Monday 20th March and tickets for the 
raffle will be on sale in the week beginning 3rd April. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extra- Curricular Activies – Week Beginning 13th March 2023 
 

PLEASE NOTE ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED BY AN ADULT AT THE END OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS. 
 

Monday Fencing (children should come in their PE kits) 
Pilates (6:00pm) 

  Dance (Years 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
  Girls Football 
     
Tuesday Chess (after school) 
   
 
Wednesday Handball (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) 
 
Thursday Mini Vinnies (lunch time) 
  Choir (after school) 
   
 
Friday   
  Yr 5/6 Football 

 
 

Change to PE days 
For the next half term, Mrs Potter's class will have PE on Monday and Tuesday. F2 Ladybirds will have PE on Tuesday 

and Wednesday.  

 

Communication Review 
As part of our school development plan this year we are reviewing communications at all levels, including the website, 
newsletters, social media etc. We are looking form a woking party made up of represntatives from different groups in 
the school community. We are particuluarly looking for parents and carers who have experience in website design, 
social media and visual merchandising. If you would like to be part of the working party please contact me directly via 
email (headteacher@ladymount.wirral.sch.uk) giving a brief outline of why you would like to be part of the working 
party, thank you. 

 

Achievements  
Austin and Edward (both in Year 4) represented Wirral in the ESCPA U9 Northern Counties Zonal competition in 
Cheadle Hulme on Saturday. They both played really well. 
Esmae and Robert (both in Year 5) did really well in the cross country (despite of the rain and mud) at Birkenhead Park 
yesterday afternoon.  
The Year 6 football team did really well in their match against Greenleas on Tuesday. 
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The theme of this week’s Wake Up Wednesday is – Safe 
and Healthy Online Habits. 
 

 

Ten:Ten March Newsletter 
Please follow the link to read the January newsletter 
from Ten:Ten. The newsletter will give you an insight 
into the themes that will be covered in Prayer and 
Liturgy sessions in school this month so that you can 
support your child in this area. 
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-
home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

Attendance – Every Day Counts 
It is a well-known fact that good attendance and punctuality at school give children the very best chance of success at 
school. Whilst we acknowledge that children are unwell and unable to attend school from time to time as a school we 
promote the belief that ‘Every Day Counts’.  
Attendance Winners – KS1                             Whole School Attendance                                Attendance Winners – KS2                       
Week Ending 10th March                                  Week Ending 10th March                                  Week Ending 10th March 
                                                                                                        

                                                                                  95.3% 

                                                                    Whole School Attendance                                                    
To Date 
95.7% 

 
Ladybirds – 100%                                                                                                                                  Year 3 / 4 JM – 98.3% 
Year 2JB – 100% 
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Menu – Week Beginning 20th March 
Can all parents and carers make sure that they have cleared their school meal debts on Parent Pay, 

thank you. 

WEEK 1 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Tomato & Basil 
Pasta 

Onion, garlic, 
tomatoes, and 

basil sauce mixed 
with pasta 

topped with 
cheese and 

baked in the 
oven. 

Chilli Nachos 
Choose from 
either fresh 

mince beef or 
Quorn mince 
cooked with 

onions, mild chilli 
powder, red 
peppers and 
kidney beans 
topped with 

tortilla chips and 
cheese and 

served on a bed 
of rice 

Margarita Pizza 
A wholemeal 

margarita pizza 
with 

extra topping 
served 

with a cold pasta 
salad. 

Sausage and 
New Potatoes 
Choose from 

either butcher’s 
quality sausage 

or a Quorn 
sausage served 

with new 
potatoes and 

gravy. 

Fish and Chips 
Choose from a 
battered cod 
fillet, breaded 
cod fillet fingers 
or simply a 
salmon fillet, all 
baked in the oven 
& served with 
chips 

 

Served with 

Corn on the Cob Broccoli or Peas Sweetcorn Carrots Peas 

Or 

Jacket Potatoes 
Choose from fillings of tuna and mayonnaise or cheese served with salad 

Or 

Sandwiches 
Choose a cheese, ham or tuna mayonnaise sandwich served with salad 

For dessert 

Dessert of the day 

And finally, a drink 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
N. J. Turner 
Headteacher 
Dates for Your Diary 
 

Date Event 

Week beginning 20.3.23 Yr 5/6 CS Swimming 

21.3.23 Phonics / Maths Meeting for the parents of children in 
Ladybirds (2:30pm) 

21.3.23 Yr 5/6 Rugby Competition (Birkenhead Park) 

23.3.23 First Forgiveness (Holy Family) 

28.3.23 Year 1 Phonics meeting (2:30pm) 

3, 4 and 5.4.23 Easter Egg Raffle  - tickets on sale 20p each / £1 a strip 

6.4.23 School closes for Easter 

 
 



 
 

 
 


